
Math

In math we have been practicing rote counting and counting with one to one correspondence while touching each number as we say it. We have been working on writing the digits 1-7 and representing these numerals with objects of the same value (write ‘6’ and draw 6 flowers). We have also started skip counting by 10’s to 30.
Literacy 

 In literacy, we have been focusing on building up our ability to practice our daily routines in Daily 5 Reading & Writer’s workshop. We are hearing read alouds & starting to practice using shared reading to build our sight word bank & book knowledge. In writing, we are practicing getting our ideas down on paper using pictures and letters/words. In Letter Land, we have made it all the way up to Golden Girl(g) and Harry Hat Man (h). Ask your child about some of their letter land friends & their sounds! We have been learning sight words ‘I’ and ‘like’ and this week will begin using ‘at’ and ‘is’.
Social Studies/Science
We have been studying communities over the last couple weeks. This includes a discussion about rules/laws, citizens, relationships and how our classroom is a small community. This week we will continue discussing how we can be good citizens at school and we will imagine if we were President! 

     Our Class Website!!
Be sure to check out our class website!  I try to keep it as updated as possible. It is: www.etholand.weebly.com Reedy Creek’s web page is: http://reedycreekes.wcpss.net
Notes From The Teacher….


Dear Parents,


	Thank you so much for all of your continued support and assistance. A huge thank you to Franklin’s family for providing our classroom with much needed materials. I couldn’t do my job without all of you and your support.  I look forward to seeing you all at Open House this Thursday!


     Sincerely,


		Ms. Tholand





This Week’s Schedule


Monday: A3 – Media & Tech


Wednesday: A4 – Art & Music


Friday: A5 – P.E. & Media








Important Dates:


Thursday, September 18    – Open House (Intro @ 6, Session 1: 620-700, Session 2: 705-745, Attend 1 Session)


Thursday, September 25th—No School, Teacher Workday


Wednesday, September 26th —Interims


October 6-10—Fall book fair








Wish List


*Prize Box Prizes





*Magic Erasers (Cleaning)





*White Card Stock














Change of Clothes


Please send a change of clothes with your child including a shirt, pants, underwear and socks. This is still VERY important in Kindergarten. These will stay in their cubby at school in case of accident or mess! I will be sending a note home requesting a change of clothes if your little one does not have a set by Wednesday. Thank you!














